
Executive Summary 
2019 CDBG-DR Quarter Ending 12/31/2023

The State of Iowa received a grant agreement for $96,741,000 effective December 11, 2020, 
with funding appropriated under PL 116-20 and awarded under grant agreement B-19-
DF-19-0001. 

The State’s Action Plan prioritizes unmet housing needs along with infrastructure, planning and 
administration. 

This twelfth quarter of the grant, the State awarded no new projects. IEDA monitored new 
housing projects and is working towards closeout on several new housing projects. 

As of the conclusion of the twelfth quarter of this grant, the State has obligated $96,420,077 of 
$96,741,000.


